Tallaght Area Committee
Meeting of the Tallaght Area Committee - 21/10/13
Taking in Charge Listing - Roads and Services
The main report contains the detail but in summary, the following is the position;

So far this year the main part of the Verschoyle development was taken in charge. 

Following a successful bond claim by the Council the remaining part of Verschoyle developed by Culleen developments is to be advertised for taking in charge and the bond funds used to complete services to standard. 
The Council are also in the process of advertising Sundale for taking in charge.

Taking in charge surveys and works are being completed in relation to the Keenbury development adjacent to Council offices and it is hoped that early next year this development will be ready to be taken in charge.

